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Wednesday, December 18, 2019 
 
Dear Cass School District 63 Families: 
  
With Winter just about upon us, even though it has been relatively warmer than expected, we would like to remind 
you to please have your child(ren) dressed appropriately during these winter months, especially if your child(ren) 
walk or take the bus to and from school. 
  
During this time of the year, we have more families electing to drive their children to school. This makes driving and 
navigating around our schools during drop off and pick up times even more challenging. Patience is needed for this 
process to be effective and safe for all and you are encouraged to allow yourself extra time. Please remember to 
always respect the law; drive the school speed limit, refrain from using your cell phone and please follow all the 
proper procedures at both Concord Elementary School and Cass Junior High School. Remember to be patient, mindful 
of students and all pedestrians, respectful of staff crossing guards, courteous to the schools’ neighbors, their property 
and to thru traffic. Your continual efforts, understanding and support in this area are greatly appreciated. 
  
This time of year is always a very special time filled with tradition for Cass School District 63 and these past several 
weeks have been no exception. We were entertained with the outstanding performances by our Concord Elementary 
School and Cass Junior High School Bands and Choral students. We are also very grateful for the many efforts of 
CARE, our parent organization, school groups, students and their families in providing seasonal activities, as well as 
reaching out to support others that are in need at this time of the year. We are genuinely overwhelmed with the 
expressions of gratitude shared with our teachers and support staff and we are grateful to work in a school 
community which truly values education. 
  
Just a reminder that Friday, December 20 is the last day of school prior to Winter Break. Our staff has an inservice on 
Monday, January 6 and we will be eager to see your child(ren) return from Winter Break on Tuesday, January 7, 2020 
to continue our goal of providing the best quality education for each and every one of our students in a safe and 
secure environment this second half of our school year. 
 
I sincerely hope that your family will have a relaxing, safe and very enjoyable winter break and holiday season. 
  
Happy Holidays and New Year 2020! 
 
Sincerely, 

Kerry J.Foderaro 

Kerry J. Foderaro 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
KJF/glw 
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